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14 December 2014

Dear Friends in Christ,

On the Saturday after Thanksgiving, I arrived on campus in mid-afternoon to set up for Confessions and 
Mass, and I met a couple in Miller Square who were taking pictures of the church and columbarium. I 
welcomed them to St. Mary’s and invited them to stay for Mass, and they explained that they live in the 
Low Country and aren’t Catholic but make a point of visiting our campus whenever they are in Greenville 
because it is so beautiful and peaceful. In fact, that is why they were taking photos: so that they could show 
their friends in the Low Country what they regard as the most sacred place they know.

I tell you this story not to brag about our facilities but in the hope that, by seeing our home through the 
eyes of visitors, each of us can appreciate what a high privilege and sacred duty we have here in being 
stewards of such a singular place. There is a perennial tension within the Church between using the fruits 
of human labor for the relief of human need and suffering and directing those same goods to the creation 
and preservation of the structures and public spaces in which human communities are formed by prayer, 
study, service and recreation. But in seeking inventive ways of resolving that tension, we must never forget 
that bricks and mortar can be the very tools of helping to serve deep human needs. Those visitors from the 
Low Country were drawn here to find what every heart seeks: a visible expression of the beauty of God and 
a tangible manifestation of the love of God. Perhaps the worst poverty of all is the soul annihilating absence 
of goodness, truth and beauty from human life, and that is one of the many reasons why Christians in every 
time and place have sought to create oases for the spirit by raising up dignified temples of divine worship, 
noble structures for the education of the whole person, and green spaces for the rest and recreation of both 
mind and body.

Those who came before us at St. Mary’s have bequeathed us a noble legacy which fulfills that goal of 
providing physical spaces in which the human spirit can soar, and it is given to us to maintain that precious 
patrimony and pass it on to those who will follow us. In the last decade we have made extraordinary progress 
in the expansion of our downtown footprint and the improvement of our buildings, and in the coming 
months I will begin to explain the vision for the next stage in our growth — including the provision of 
modern indoor restrooms in the church! For now, I ask only that you remember St. Mary’s as you make 
plans for your end of year charitable giving. We did not seek any new capital donations this year so that 
everyone could take a little pause from the pace of the last several years, and so our need for your gifts 
this December is great. Our visitors from the Low Country asked me to pass along their gratitude for the 
sacrificial stewardship that makes possible a place of beauty and peace such as our campus, and I add my 
voice to theirs: Thank you for your generosity and your commitment to St. Mary’s.

Father Newman



Sunday 14 December
O God, who see how your people
faithfully await the feast of the Lord’s Nativity,
enable us, we pray,
to attain the joys of so great a salvation
and to celebrate them always
with solemn worship and glad rejoicing.
Through our Lord Jesus Christ, your Son,
who lives and reigns with you in the unity of the Holy Spirit,
one God, for ever and ever.

Monday 15 December
Incline a merciful ear to our cry, we pray, O Lord,
and, casting light on the darkness of our hearts,
visit us with the grace of your Son.
Who lives and reigns with you in the unity of the Holy Spirit,
one God, for ever and ever.

Tuesday 16 December
O God, Creator and Redeemer of human nature,
who willed that your Word should take flesh
in an ever-virgin womb,
look with favor on our prayers,
that your Only Begotten Son,
having taken to himself our humanity,
may be pleased to grant us a share in his divinity.
Who lives and reigns with you in the unity of the Holy Spirit,
one God, for ever and ever.

Wednesday 17 December
Grant, we pray, almighty God,
that we, who are weighed down from of old
by slavery beneath the yoke of sin,
may be set free by the newness
of the long-awaited Nativity
of your Only Begotten Son.
Who lives and reigns with you in the unity of the Holy Spirit,
one God, for ever and ever.

Thursday 18 December
O God, who through the child-bearing of the holy Virgin
graciously revealed the radiance of your glory to the world,
grant, we pray,
that we may venerate with integrity of faith
the mystery of so wondrous an Incarnation
and always celebrate it with due reverence.
Through our Lord Jesus Christ, your Son,
who lives and reigns with you in the unity of the Holy Spirit,
one God, for ever and ever.

 
Friday 19 December
O God, eternal majesty, whose ineffable Word
the immaculate Virgin received through the message of an Angel
and so became the dwelling-place of divinity,
filled with the light of the Holy Spirit,
grant, we pray, that by her example
we may in humility hold fast to your will.
Through our Lord Jesus Christ, your Son,
who lives and reigns with you in the unity of the Holy Spirit,
one God, for ever and ever.

Saturday 20 December
Hear in kindness, O Lord,
the prayers of your people,
that those who rejoice
at the coming of your Only Begotten Son in our flesh
may, when at last he comes in glory,
gain the reward of eternal life.
Through our Lord Jesus Christ, your Son,
who lives and reigns with you in the unity of the Holy Spirit,
one God, for ever and ever.

Mass Collects for the Third Week of Advent

(May be used at home when lighting your Advent Wreath)



2014 Holiday Liturgical Schedule

Christmas Eve, Wednesday 24 December

4.30 pm         Youth Choir Program in the Baum Center
5.00 pm         Mass in the Baum Center for families with children (Youth Choir)

5.00 pm         Sung Mass in the church (Schola)
7.00 pm         Sung Mass in the church (Schola and Brass Ensemble)

9.00 pm         Adult Choir Program in the church (Adult Choir and Brass Ensemble)
10.00 pm       Solemn Mass During the Night (Adult Choir and Brass Ensemble)

The 10.00 pm Mass During the Night takes the place of Midnight Mass.

Christmas Day, Thursday 25 December

11.00 am        Mass in the church
1.00 pm         Spanish Mass in the church

On Friday 26 December, there is no Mass, and the church is closed all day.

On the weekend of 27 December and 28 December, we will have the normal schedule of 
Confessions and Masses, and we will keep the usual weekday schedule between 29 December 
and 2 January except for:

The Solemnity of Mary, a Holy Day of Obligation

Wednesday 31 December        5.00 pm       Mass in the church
                                                7.00 pm       Spanish Mass in the church

Thursday 1 January                 11.00 am      Mass in the church

On Wednesday 31 December 2014, there will be no Holy Hour at 5 pm.

The church office will close at noon on Wednesday 24 December and reopen on Monday 29 December.
The church office will close at noon on Wednesday 31 December and reopen on Monday 5 January.



Being a Disciple of the Lord Jesus Christ

Ignorance of the Scriptures is ignorance of Christ, so following the Lord Jesus as a faithful disciple 
requires that we read, study, and pray with Holy Scripture and that we observe the following:

The Ten Commandments

1.	 I am the Lord your God. You shall have no other gods before me.
2. 	 You shall not take the Name of God in vain.
3. 	 Keep the Sabbath holy.
4. 	 Honor your father and your mother.
5. 	 You shall not kill.
6. 	 You shall not commit adultery.
7.	 You shall not steal.
8. 	 You shall not bear false witness.
9. 	 You shall not covet your neighbor’s wife.
10. 	 You shall not covet your neighbor’s goods.

The Precepts of the Church
Being the Irreducible Minimum of Catholic Practice

1.	 To attend Mass every Sunday and Holy Day of Obligation.
2. 	 To go to Confession whenever needed and at least once each year when properly prepared
	 and not impeded by being married outside the Church.
3. 	 To receive Holy Communion at least once each year during Eastertide and whenever
	 properly prepared and not impeded by being married outside the Church.
4. 	 To marry only in the Church and to keep the marriage laws of God.
5. 	 To support the Church financially.
6. 	 To keep the laws of fasting and abstinence.

The Corporal Works of Mercy
 
1.	 To feed the hungry.
2.	 To give drink to the thirsty.
3. 	 To clothe the naked.
4.	 To visit the imprisoned.
5. 	 To give shelter to the homeless.
6.	 To visit the sick.
7.	 To bury the dead.

The Spiritual Works of Mercy

1.	 To admonish and convert sinners.
2. 	 To teach the ignorant.
3.	 To counsel the doubtful.
4.	 To comfort the sorrowful.
5. 	 To bear wrongs patiently.
6. 	 To forgive all injuries.
7.	 To pray for the living and the dead.

An Act of Contrition

Lord Jesus Christ, Son of the living God, have mercy on me, a sinner.



Calendar of Events
Mass Schedule & Intentions Meetings & Events *

  Sunday, 14 December 2014
  
  7.30 am      @  Mary Jo Bowman
  9.00 am      @  Peter Garst
11.00 am          Pro populo
  1.00 pm          Spanish Mass

Sunday, 14 December 2014

No coffee & doughnuts this week
Nursery during 9.00 Mass
9.00 am            3 & 4 Year Olds (K4 classroom 
of Sacred Heart Hall)
9.00 am              Scripture Study
10.10 am            Morning Prayer (McGrady)
5.00 pm              Vespers (church)
6.00 pm              High School Youth Group
                           (McGrady)
6.00 pm              Women of Grace

  Monday, 15 December 2014

  7.00 am      @  Mercedes Kowalczyk

Monday, 15 December 2014

6.30 pm              Boy Scout Meeting
                           (McGrady)
6.30 pm              Cub Scouts

  Tuesday,16 December 2014

  7.00 am      @  Nelli Gomez
12.00 noon  @  Robert A. Dowling, Sr.

Tuesday, 16 December 2014

1.00 pm              Senior Men’s Club

 Wednesday, 17 December 2014 

  7.00 am      @  Argemira Palacio
12.00 noon      Peter Esser Family

Wednesday, 17 December 2014

5.00-6.00 pm      Holy Hour & 
                           Confessions (church)
6.30-7.30 pm      Religious Education
6.30-7.30 pm      RCIA (in McGrady this week)

  Thursday, 18 December 2014  

  7.00 am      @  Luis Carlos Restrepo
12.00 noon  @  Genevieve Murtaugh

Thursday, 18 December 2014   

2.30 pm             Cenacles/Rosary
3.30 pm             Prayer Meeting

  Friday, 19 December 2014
 
   7.00 am     @  Cecilia Arroyave

Friday, 19 December 2014

6.15 am              Morning Prayer (church) 
6.30-8.00 am      Pillars of Christ
10.00 am            Scripture Study Class
3.10-4.45 pm      Youth Choir Practice

  Saturday, 20 December 2014
  
  5.00 pm      @  Deceased Members /
                          Eassy Family

Saturday,  20 December 2014

8.00-9.00 am      Rosary at Grove Road
                           abortion clinic
3.30-4.30 pm      Confessions (church)

* All events in Sacred Heart Hall
   unless a location is listed.

Financial Report

Weekend of 6/7 December
     Needed               32,000
     Received              31,427
     Shortage                 573

     Poor Box                  570

     Retirement Fund for
     Religious	
		                5,145

                                
Offertory Year to Date

     Needed             768,000
     Received            727,853
     Shortage	          40,147
      

Electronic Giving: If you want 
to have direct management of 
your Electronic Fund Transfer 
online, you can now do so 
through the “Manage Your EFT” 
link on the homepage of our 
website. For more information 
or if you have any questions 
please contact Jennifer Doiron at 
jennifer.doiron@stmarysgvl.org. 

Facebook

‘Like’ us on Facebook at
St. Mary’s Catholic Church

Greenville SC.

Visit us on the web at
www.stmarysgvl.org

mailto:jennifer.doiron@stmarysgvl.org
http://www.stmarysgvl.org
https://www.facebook.com/pages/St-Marys-Catholic-Church/104953442881257


Parish News

Requiescat in pace

Please pray for the repose of the soul of Roger Clinkscales, 
Ruby Hudgins Cook (mother of Terry Cook) and Nicholas 
Demos who died recently. We extend our prayers and 
sympathy to their family and friends.

Prayer For The Faithful Departed

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and may perpetual 
light shine upon them. May their souls, and all the souls 
of the faithful departed, through the mercy of God, rest in 
peace. Amen.

Prayer Requests

Please pray for all those who are hospitalized and for all 
those who are shut-ins, ill or recuperating at home, especially 
Alan Howard, Alice Howard, Ronald Labbe, Andrew Brett, 
Cassandra Gomes, Paulina Cruz, Brett Gervais, Judy Byrum, 
Charles Moran and Susan Sullivan.

Wednesday Holy Hour & Confessions

Please Note These Changes

We will not hear Confessions on

Wednesday 24 December 2014
Wednesday 31 December 2014

Collection for 13/14 December

Support of the Parish & St. Mary’s Building Fund

St. Mary’s Senior Fellowship

Join us on Saturday 13 December at 12.00 noon in Sacred 
Heart Hall to celebrate this Christmas season. All seniors 
55 years and older are welcome! Bring a covered dish or 
dessert to share. For more information contact Patricia 
Wellham at 864.294.9270.

Thank You

“The Board of Governors, staff, and volunteers of 
Project Host thank you for your donation. Contributions 
like yours help The Project Host Soup Kitchen offer a 
balanced, nutritious meal each day in a safe, clean, and 
loving environment to all who are hungry.”

Welcome Newcomers

We welcome the following new member to our parish 
family: Mr. & Mrs. Craig Adams and Dr. Judith Hogg. 

Knights of Columbus Breakfast

The K. of C. Monthly Breakfast is scheduled 
for Sunday 21 December in Macalka 
Dining Room after all the morning Masses. 
All are welcome to share breakfast with the 
parish family.

Menu Items:
A variety of Danish and Fresh Hot Southern Biscuits
Crisp Bacon and Mild Savory Sausage
Homemade Omelets
Vegetable, Bacon, Sausage, and Gluten Free Quiche
Scrambled Eggs, Eggs Benedict, Pancakes, and Grits

Top it off with Hot fresh-made Pepper Southern Gravy

St. Mary’s Wedding Committee

The Wedding Committee is a team of volunteer women who 
help coordinate the weddings that take place at St. Mary’s 
during the year. They are asking for new volunteers to join 
their team. You would be asked to help at the Friday evening 
rehearsal and Saturday wedding for a few hours several 
times a year. If interested please contact Cathy Markway at 
cmarkway@bellsouth.net.

From the Women’s Club

We have fifty (50) St. Mary’s 2014 Window Ornaments 
left to sell! Hang one on your tree this Christmas for only 
$16.00. All proceeds will go to a Catholic charity. Contact 
Andrea Phillips at aphillips@greenvillecounty.org or 
864.320.1492. Hurry before they are gone!

Many thanks to the parishioners for supporting our 
Christmas Bake Sale. We hope you enjoyed the baked 
good items. All proceeds will go to a Catholic charity.

mailto:cmarkway@bellsouth.net
mailto:aphillips@greenvillecounty.org


Tuesday 8.30 am —  The Blessed Trinity: and Our Christian 

Vocation (Instructors: T.J. Nielsen and Tony Owens)  

Wednesday 6.30 pm — The Blessed Trinity: and Our Christian 

Vocation (Instructors: Tom Whalen and Nestor Acosta) 

Thursday 6.30 pm —  Our Moral Life in Christ (Instructors: 

Joe Beauchemin, Joe Sanfilippo, T.J. Nielsen)

MORE INFO OR TO REGISTER 
See our full booklet and registration form on the parish website,  

www.stmarysgvl.org/catechesis/programofcatholicstudies 
 

Call or email T.J. Nielsen at  864.679.4114 or timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org 

ST. MARY’S 
Program of Catholic Studies 

SPRING 2015 COURSE OFFERINGS 

THE BLESSED TRINITY: AND OUR CHRISTIAN VOCATION 
This course analyzes the Divine Life of God — Father, Son, and Holy Spirit — as revealed in Sacred Scripture. 
It studies the Christian vocation and how God invites us to be in communion with him, so that we can share 
in the divine life that he has prepared for us from all eternity.  

OUR MORAL LIFE IN CHRIST 
This course presents a study of the moral life in Christ — based on his teachings in the Gospels, the Ten 
Commandments, and the beatitudes — which enable Christians, with God’s grace, to imitate the life of 
Christ in their lives, to make correct moral decisions, and spread the Kingdom of God on earth in their 
journey toward eternal salvation.

REGISTRATION ENDS 14 DECEMBER  
 Classes begin week of 4 Jan 2015

mailto:timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
http://stmarysgvl.org/catechesis/program-of-catholic-studies/


Faith Formation News

Religious Education Grades 1-8

Classes meet Wednesdays from 6.30-7.30 pm.

RE Christmas Program at 6.30 pm; parents welcome to attend.

17 December is the final class for 2014.
Classes resume 7 January 2015.

Sunday Mornings for 3 & 4 Year Olds

Class meets Sunday at 9.00 am in the K-4 Classroom in Sacred 
Heart Hall.

14 December is the final class for 2014.
Classes resume 11 January 2015.

St. Mary’s Prayer Chain Ministry

St. Mary’s Prayer Chain is a network of 
parishioners who receive prayer requests by 
telephone and then pray for those requests. 
Please call the office at 864.271.8422, ext 127 to 
submit your requests. Information received will 
be kept confidential.

Bulletin Submissions 

To submit items for the e-bulletin, contact Lisa 
Watkins at lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org. The 
deadline for items is 12 days prior to the 
bulletin date. 

PERPETUAL EUCHARISTIC ADORATION

St. Mary Magdalene

A key card is required to enter the 
chapel. If you would like to sign 
up as an adorer or regular visitor, 
or just visit for the day, please 
come to the St. Mary Magdalene 
parish office Monday - Friday, 
between 9.00 am and 3.30 pm.

Prince of Peace

Please contact Tom O’Donnell 
(POP parishioner and Guild 
coordinator) at 864.610.0588 
if you would like to take one of 
these hours.

Hours in need of an adorer
Monday 4 am

Wednesday 2 am & 11 pm
Thursday 1 am

Friday 4 am & 12 pm
Saturday 3 am

Advent Penance Services

Monday 15 December
St. Mary Magdalene: 7-8 pm

Immaculate Conception: 7 pm
(Hendersonville)

Friday 19 December
St. Joseph: 7-8 pm

(Anderson)

United Ministries Coat Drive 

Each December United Ministries sponsors a 
Coat Give-away. One morning in December, 
our participants come, try on and pick a coat 
that fits and they like. They also give away 
gloves, hats and socks. They are asking for 
clean coats in all sizes, but particularly men’s 
and women’s Large, XL and XXL. Please do 
not wrap the coats as they are hung on a rack 
so they can be easily seen.

You may deliver them to the United 
Ministries Administrative Building at 606 
Pendleton Street, Greenville, SC 29601.

“CHRISTMAS WITH THE CHORALE”

Friday 12 December at 7.30 pm 
McAlister Auditorium, Furman University

Collaboration with Hendersonville Symphony Orchestra
Bingham Vick, Jr. & Thomas Joiner, conducting

OPEN SEATING

The Greenville Chorale unites with The Hendersonville Symphony 
Orchestra to perform joyous holiday music, from Gloria to Nutcracker to 
“Most Wonderful Time of Year”. The audience will be treated to many 
favorite sounds of Christmas cheer. The Greenville Chorale is proud to 
partner with Harvest Hope during this holiday season. Please bring your 
non-perishable food items to the concert to support those less fortunate.

March for Life

The March for Life in Washington DC will be 
Thursday 22 January 2015. This is a gathering 
of people from all over our country who march, 
pray and educate for the Sanctity of Human 
Life. There are buses leaving from several 
locations to attend. If you would like to join 
us, please contact the Office of Family Life at 
803.547.5063 or FamilyLife@catholic-doc.org.

mailto:lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:familylife@catholic-doc.org


    PROUDLY PRO-LIFE WEEKEND 

January 9-10, 2015 

South Carolina Citizens for Life 
Will host the 

Proudly Pro-Life Weekend 
January 9-10, 2015, Columbia SC 

 

Come show your support for the inalienable right to life  
 

Proudly Pro-Life Dinner 
Friday, January 9, 2015 

  

Featured Speaker 

 Melissa Ohden  
 

Melissa was aborted at seven months and lived to tell about it. 
 

For Ticket Information contact South Carolina Citizens for Life at sccl@sclife.org or (803) 252-5433 
 

Seawell’s 
1125 Rosewood Drive 
Columbia, SC  29201 

$30 per ticket 
Doors Open at 6:00pm, beginning with a silent auction; Dinner Served at 7:00pm 

 
Overnight accommodations available at  

Inn at USC Wyndham Garden 
Call: (803) 779-7779 

Request Special Rate listed under South Carolina Citizens for Life 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

       Stand Up for Life March and Rally  
Saturday, January 10, 2015 

 
11:00 a.m.   Line Up for the March, USC Russell House, Greene Street 
11:30 a.m.   March steps off led by Knights of Columbus  
12:00 p.m.   Rally begins, State House plaza, Gervais Street side 

 

Music provided by  

Joyful Sound  
North Greenville University 
 

mailto:sccl@sclife.org


Upcoming Events

18 December - 1.30 pm Christmas Pageant

www.stmarysgvl.org/our-school

Main Office Number: 864.271.3870
Email: school.office@stmarysgvl.org

Fax: 864.271.0159

Nelle Palms
Director of Admissions

nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4117

Pat Lanning
Safe Environment Coordinator
patricia.lanning@stmarysgvl.org

Lisa Lyvers
Director of St. Mary’s Classic & Gala

lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org

St. Mary’s Classic & Gala
Friday 29 May 2015

The excitement continues with the announcement 
of more new volunteer leaders for our St. Mary’s 
Classic and Gala!
 

Erin Brasington and Winsy Pittinos will be teaming 
up as Co-Gala Chairs, which includes responsibility 
for our Silent and Live Auction.  Lisa Lillibridge, 
our previous Gala Chair, will be advising and 
helping them with our 2015 event.

Matt Cotner will be our new Team/Player Liaison 
for the Classic (Golf Tournament).

If you are interested in helping out, please contact 
Lisa Lyvers at lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org.  The event 
can’t happen without your support!

2015-2016 Admissions Testing

St. Mary’s School has begun the 2015-2016 new family 
application process for grades K3-8. Admissions testing is 
required for grades K5-8 and the priority testing dates are:

Saturday 24 January at 9.00 am
  

Saturday 28 February at 9.00 am

Applications and registration for testing are required. 

Please see our website for more information:
www.stmarysgvl.org/our-school/admission-overview/

or
contact Nelle Palms, Director of Admissions

at nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org or 864.679.4117

St. Mary’s Ducks Basketball
(Home games in bold)

					          Girls	             Boys

15 December      Oakbrook                            4.00 pm         5.15 pm

16 December      Langston                             4.00 pm         5.15 pm
                           @ Rocky Creek

School Spotlight

In October, the 7th Grade took a field trip to the Triune Mercy 
Center, located in downtown Greenville. The students met many 
people, including Pastor Deb, who showed them around. The point 
of the visit was not only to give them insight to the experience of 
homelessness, but to give the students ideas for their school wide 
Advent Mission Project. All grades are competing to donate the 
most non-perishable food to the Triune Mercy Center food bank 
which services the homeless right here in the City of Greenville.

mailto:lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:patricia.lanning@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:school.office@stmarysgvl.org
https://www.facebook.com/pages/St-Marys-Catholic-School/363265600431677
http://www.stmarysgvl.org/our-school/admission-overview/
http://www.stmarysgvl.org/our-school/school-main/


		  Follow us: Facebook.com/LVgreenville	 Email us: LVgreenville@gmail.com

		  Visit us at: www.lvgreenville.com			               Call: 864.266.8843

Service

All young adults (18-39)

are welcomed & encouraged to join

our ministry whose mission is to help

young adults answer the universal call to holiness.

Study
Men’s Book Study

Men of Greenville, join your brothers at The Community Tap in a book study 
of Be A Man!: Becoming the Man God Created You to Be by Fr. Larry Richards to 
rediscover the importance of the spiritual life. Meet at 6.30 pm with discussion 
from 6.45-8 pm. Contact Dan at 412.651.5333 with questions.

Remaining schedule:
30 December	 No meeting -Break for Advent
13 January	 Chapter 8
27 January	 Chapter 9
10 February	 Chapter 10
17 February	 Prayer in Perpetual Adoration Chapel in preparation for
		  Lent, followed by Fat Tuesday Celebration

18 December - Women’s Rosary 
Group at 7.30 pm. Join other LVG 
women in praying the rosary! Bring an 
hors d’oeuvres to share and enjoy wine 
provided by the hostess. Meg McG will 
be our hostess this month; you can 
contact her directly at 864.363.8753 to 
obtain her address if you’re attending.

Worship

In an effort to serve those in 
our community that have unmet 
technological needs, LVG is announcing 
an effort to collect your unused 

technology items. We 
will be refurbishing 
items, as needed, 
and  donating them 
to the St. Vincent de 

Paul Society for use with those who 
demonstrate the need for a computer, 
printer, etc. As most of you are aware, 
we live in a world with increasing 
technological needs for education, 
training, job seeking, and more. This is 
a need that is out of the reach for many 
financially.

How to get items to LVG:
• drop off at Elgin Williamson 
Enterprises @ 942 South Main Street 
Greenville, SC 29601 (located across 
from the Greenville Drive). Ask for 
Claudia W. Open 9-5, Monday-Friday.
• bring your donation to any LVG event
• give your donation to any member of 
our Leadership Team

Please plan to bring your Bible; many folks use the Ignatius Study Bible. 
Readings/homework will be assigned.

Stay tuned to lvgreenville.com for more details as the time draws closer.

Lucis Via Winter Bible Study

The Gospel of Mark

St. Mary’s Catholic Church

Upstairs conference room of Sacred Heart Hall

Mondays from 7.00 - 8.30 pm
January to March

Giovanni Calise
“From Clubs to Christ”

Friday 23 January 2015
7.30 pm at Local Cue

30 Orchard Park Drive, Suite 7
Greenville, SC 29615

RSVP on the Facebook event.

National speaker Giovanni C. will share 
his testimony about why he left the 
nightclub industry and a $100,000 job 
to follow Christ.

http://www.lvgreenville.com
http://www.lvgreenville.com
https://www.facebook.com/LVGreenville
https://www.facebook.com/events/805242839519546/
mailto:lvgreenville@gmail.com


Father Jay Scott Newman, VF
Pastor of St. Mary’s Church

pastor@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4101

		  Father Jon Chalmers						      Jennifer Doiron
		  Administrator of St. Anselm’s Community			   Director of Finance
		  fatherchalmers@stmarysgvl.org				    jennifer.doiron@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4121							       864.679.4102

		  Father Francisco Cruz						     Jaime Escobar
		  Assisting Priest							      Director of Facilities
		  fathercruz@stmarysgvl.org					     jaime.escobar@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4116							       864.679.4107

		  Father Bart Leon						      Robert Lee
		  Administrator of St. Rafka Church				    Organist
		  bartleon@gmail.com						      robert.lee@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.469.9119							       864.901.4200

		  Deacon Diego Ferro						      Joann Miller
		  Director of Hispanic Ministry					    Director of Religious Education
		  diego.ferro@stmarysgvl.org					     joann.miller@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4112							       864.679.4110

		  Deacon John Heuser						      Timothy Nielsen
		  Director of Liturgical Ministries				    Director of Christian Formation
		  john.heuser@stmarysgvl.org					     timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4113							       864.679.4114

		  Deacon George Tierney					     Pat Perkins
		  Director of Diaconal Ministries				    Director of Administration
		  george.tierney@stmarysgvl.org					    pat.perkins@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4115							       864.679.4109
	
		  Vickie Acosta							       Lisa Watkins	
		  Executive Assistant to the Pastor				    Director of Communications
		  vickie.acosta@stmarysgvl.org					     lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4100							       864.679.4105

		  Arlen Clarke							       Dorothy Whalen
		  Choirmaster							       Caritas Counseling Services, LLC
		  arlen.clarke@stmarysgvl.org					     dorothy.whalen@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4119							       864.679.4122
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